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Withdrawal of Neighbourhood 
Development Plan area designation notice 

 
Introduction 
This document provides a record of the written notification to withdraw the designation of the 
Market Bosworth Neighbourhood Development Plan Area for the purposes of creating a 
neighbourhood plan. 

 
Regulations 
The regulations associated with this stage of neighbourhood planning provide guidance on the 
criteria to be included for this phase. Within this statement, we as the local planning authority 
must publicise on our website: - 
a statement setting out details of the withdrawal (“the withdrawal statement”)  

 
Background 
Hinckley and Bosworth approved the application by Market Bosworth Parish Council to have 
the parish of Market Bosworth designated as a neighbourhood area, for the purposes of 
producing a neighbourhood plan on 21.02.2013. 

 
Market Bosworth Parish Council formally requested to withdraw their designation for the 
parish area on 25. 04. 2023. 

 
Hinckley and Bosworth has accepted the request by Market Bosworth Parish Council to have 
the parish of Market Bosworth withdrawn as a neighbourhood area. 

 
Any further applications by Market Bosworth Parish Council to designate their parish area for 
the purposes of producing a neighbourhood plan will require another formal request for 
designation. 
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